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St. Edmund's is a welcoming and nurturing environment, where each individual is supported to 
develop morally, spiritually, socially, culturally and academically. Our extended community, through 
our Christian values of Love, Courage, Trust and Respect encourage each other in faith to ‘Let your 

light shine.’ (Matthew 5). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers (Y1 Topaz Class),          26th February 2024 
 
 
Re : Trip to the Woodland Garden Centre 
 
During the afternoon of Monday, 11th March Year 1 will be visiting the Woodland 
Garden Centre in West Kingsdown to further their current learning. 
 
The children should wear full school uniform, school shoes and a suitable coat. 
  
On this occasion, the children will be travelling by minibus. The children should be 
bought into school and collected at normal time. 
 
We look forward to a fantastic afternoon! 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ruth Stoneham 
Head of School 
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